



To Whom it May Concern,
The bearer of this letter is an employee of 
______________________________________________
and their work is essential as it relates to the list of essential critical infrastructure workers as stated below:

On March 11, 2020 the City of Boise AMENDED PUBLIC HEALTH EMERGENCY ORDER No. 20-03
   b.	Essential business and services includes, but is not limited to:
     xiv.	household services such as plumbers, 'electricians, exterminators (includes pest control), landscapers (includes lawn maintenance), and other related service providers;
On March 25, 2020 Governor Brad Little issued a statewide stay-home order and “essential services” list which includes:
3.    Essential services and businesses, including:
· Exterminators (includes pest control)
· Landscapers (includes lawn maintenance)
https://coronavirus.idaho.gov/

On March 28, 2020, the U.S. Department of Homeland Security Cybersecurity & Infrastructure Security Agency Office of the Director, Washington, DC 20528 put out an
ADVISORY MEMORANDUM ON IDENTIFICATION OF ESSENTIAL CRITICAL INFRASTRUCTURE WORKERS DURING COVID-19 RESPONSE which included:

PUBLIC WORKS AND INFRASTRUCTURE SUPPORT SERVICES
* Workers such as plumbers, electricians, exterminators (includes pest control), builders, contractors, HVAC Technicians, landscapers (includes lawn maintenance), and other service providers who provide services that are necessary to maintaining the safety, sanitation, and essential operation of residences, businesses and buildings such as hospitals, senior living facilities, any temporary construction required to support COVID-19 response.



